HOMETOWN HERO BANNER PROJECT
2025 UPDATE

The Town of Laurel’s Hometown Hero Banner Project has received an overwhelming
amount of interest and support within the community. There will be approximately 40 banners
displayed throughout this summer honoring our heroes throughout the town. Due fo the high
volume of incoming applications, the town will be filing and holding onto any applications
submitted after Friday, May 30, 2025. With the summer season underway, and with the
additional applications being submitted, the banners will not be produced quickly enough to be
displayed for the 2025 season.

Banners are displayed at the beginning of Memorial Day to Labor Day. The applications
on hold will be submitted in January 2026 for the 2026 season. The banner project is at least a
two-month process including the production and shipment of the banners.

With the additional banners submitted, it will provide the town with time to plan for the
2026 season. The towns’ goal is to continue this honorable project for years to come to honor our
hometown heroes and their families.

Please note applications will still be made available at Laurel Town Hall, 201 Mechanic

Street or at www.townoflaurel.net. If you have any questions, please contact Laurel Town Hall
at 302-875-2277.

Sincerely,

THE TOWN OF LAUREL

PLAUREL

201 Mechanic Street
Laurel, Delaware 19956



